
 

December 9, 2022 

 
 
 
Lessons and Carols 
Lessons and Carols will take place on Wednesday, December 14, at 6:30pm. All students are expected to participate. A 
dinner will be served at 5:00pm for those who wish to attend. Anyone attending the service only should be in the gym by 
6:15pm. Sign-in and out sheets will be used. Dismissal will take place in the gym after the service. Students should be 
dressed in their best Christmas outfits. Solid polo and dress pants are the minimum requirement. NO hoodies or 
spiritwear should be worn to this event. 
 
Festive Days Coming Soon 
Two special dress days will be allowed for Monday and Tuesday, December 19th and 20th. More information will be 
sent home soon. 
 
Chromebooks 
Teachers are now sending Chromebooks home with students in grades K-6 each week. They should return to school 
the next day. Our goal is for students to get used to using them outside of school and give parents the opportunity to 
see some of the things students are working on. Please let your child’s teacher know if there are any connectivity issues 
with your service at home.  
 
End of Second Quarter 
Just a reminder that the end of the second quarter is quickly approaching. Be sure to check grades and assignments in 
your parent portal and follow up with your student. 
 
Dates to Remember 
12/14 - Lessons & Carols 6:30pm 
12/21 - Christmas Break Begins 
  
Sundays - Bible Study/Sunday School 8:30am; Worship 9:30am 
Wednesdays - Worship 6:30pm 
  
Remember to check the Calendar online for up to date information on athletic activities and scheduled events.  
 

Mrs. Thompson – Director of Administration 

 

http://www.trinitylutheranschool.com/resources/school-calendar.cfm

